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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, August 11, 2016 12:44 PM
To: 'Lori'
Subject: RE: FPL Increase-docket #160021-E1

Good afternoon Ms. Dell'Aquillo,  
 
Thank you for contacting the Florida Public Service Commission. Your comments will be placed in consumer 
correspondence for Docket No. 160021-EI. 
 
For further information on FPL’s request, please review the PSC’s Special Report: 
http://www.floridapsc.com/Files/PDF/Publications/SpecialReports/sr--2016-06-florida_power___light_company.pdf. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I  
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413-7123 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Lori [mailto:lorijrd@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Thursday, August 11, 2016 12:38 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: FPL Increase-docket #160021-E1 
 
When considering this rate increase, please keep in mind all the people in Florida who are on fixed incomes. Many 
others are also working low paying jobs. This increase could mean less money for food, less medication and school 
clothes. Please reconsider the amount of this increase. Many in Florida are having a very hard time meeting bills already.
Sincerely, 
Lori Dell'Aquilo 
20071 Sanibel View Cir., unit 206 
Fort Myers, FL 33908 
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